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The last fortnight has been really busy with Stocks Wood, Sports Day, Activities Day, Summer Splash, 

House Rounders, Leavers’ Lunch, House Treat and a final Action Ants. It culminated in an excellent 

Leavers’ Assembly where we said goodbye to Year 6 and heard their memories of their time at 

Cummersdale. 

 

This is a shortened newsletter to tie up a few loose ends and give a couple of final reminders. 
 

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

 

Thank you to the Year 6 children for a really good leavers’ assembly which showed their talents, 

friendship, humour and empathy. It was all choreographed by Mrs Wakefield, Miss Breare and Miss Reay. 

As well as the 16 children leaving us to move on to secondary, we also say goodbye to Ayda McGinley 

(Y5) and Jackson Oliver-Gibson (Y3) who also move on to new schools. 

 
HOUSE POINTS 

 

The final scores for House Points this term were: 

 

Skiddaw 1464, Blencathra 1448, Helvellyn 1413, Cat Bells 1286 

 

Those children in Skiddaw were able to visit the ice cream van who came in to school on Wednesday 

afternoon. 

 

SPORTS DAY 

 

Helvellyn retained the Sports day Trophy after an action-packed sports day. 

 

HOUSE ROUNDERS 

 

The children dodged the rain to take part in a House Rounders Competition which was won by 

Blencathra. 

 

PUPILS OF THE YEAR 

At the end of the year two of our Year 6 pupils shared the ‘Pupil of the Year’ Award for their 

contribution to the school academically, socially and in extra curricular events. The award goes to 

Thomas Barratt and Eloise Wakefield. 

ATTENDANCE 

 

The school ends the year with a 95.14% attendance rate. Well done to all families who have helped to 

maintain this rate. Let’s see if we can do even better next year! The three children in each year group 
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who had the highest attendance all received attendance certificates. Special mention should go to 

Sadie Park-Russell (Rec) and Ophelia Errington (Y2) who both managed 100% attendance this year. 

 

FANTASY FOOTBALL 

 

There will be a Cummersdale League for pupils, staff and families again next season. Teams can be 

chosen through www.fantasypremierleague.com any time in the next three weeks. The Cummersdale 

League pin number is q6vh10 Can anyone beat Kyle Atkinson (Dad of Spencer in Reception) who 

won the league last year? 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Mon 2/9 INSET Day 

Tue 3/9  INSET Day 

Wed 4/9 Term begins 

 

And finally …. 

 

All that remains is for me to wish you all a happy holiday and I look forward to hearing about various 

adventures that the children have had in September. Term begins on Wednesday 4th September. 
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